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Welcome to the Jungle 

 

 

Week beginning: 

Monday 23 

June 2025 

 

 

 

   

 

This week, we are heading deep into the jungle as we learn all about the wild and wonderful 

animals that live there! From swinging monkeys to stomping elephants and slithering snakes, the 

children will explore the sounds, movements, and habitats of these animals. We will use songs, 

stories, and role play to bring the jungle to life, helping children build their understanding of 

the natural world while developing language, imagination, and confidence. 

 Book of the Week 

Alongside our jungle theme, we are 

enjoying the colourful, 

heartwarming story of “Giraffes 

Can’t Dance” by Giles Andreae. This 

tale celebrates being yourself, 

trying new things, and finding your 

own rhythm, perfect for supporting 

children's confidence and creativity.  

EYFS changes - please see attached 

information regarding changes from 

September 2025. 

Pre -School Activities 

Small world tuff tray watering hole 

Cargo Net and Den Building  

Animal Face Masks  

Animal Dance Game 

Giraffe Height Chart  

Reminders 

As we know the weather can be a little unpredictable, please 

apply sun cream and send a sun hat even if it seems a little 

gloomy first thing – thank you. 

Home Learning Idea Use toy animals, blocks, leaves and 

boxes to create a jungle scene – can your child retell Gerald 

the giraffe's story or make up their own? 

 

Diary Dates: Friday 18th July - End of 

term celebration 

Wednesday 3rd September- Pre-School 

reopens  

Committee We are currently looking to appoint a new Chair of our 

Pre-School Committee. This is a voluntary role and a vital part of 

helping us continue to grow and thrive. If you or someone you know 

may be interested in supporting the setting in this way, please 

speak to a member of staff or email us for more information. 


